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Thunderbolt’s Festival.....

We have, once again, been asked to run a bbg and cake stall for the
Thunderbolt’s Festival at Alma Park on 29th October.
This is our biggest opportunity to raise funds, but events like this don't just
happen by themselves. It takes a lot of planning, a lot of time and a lot of
donated cakes! But many hands make light work. So...

We need your help!
For us to know how best we can organise our stall, we are asking for an indication of the support we can muster

from our families.
If each family could donate a dozen cupcakes or pieces of slice, that would provide around 200 pieces!
If each family could spare 1 hour of time during the day, then we would all be able to enjoy the festival and reap
the rewards.
If you could please return our questionnaire by Friday 9th September, we can start putting some plans into
action.

Canteen.......

We are preparing to get our canteen back up and running for Term 4!

We are still restricted by space, so we are proposing to run a limited item canteen with the most popular items
(including Nuggets, Pies, Pizza) being available. Unfortunately, we will have to review our prices as many items have
increased in price from our suppliers over the past few months. We will make the new menu and prices available
as soon as possible.

Questionnaire........

We have sent home a short questionnaire to get some feedback on some current ideas we are working on. We
would be most appreciative If you could please return these by this Friday 9th September,

Nexl oMfectin . Pes Conlacks

Monday 10th October rockyriverpandc@gmail.com
5.30pm at the School Text : (0407) 104 909
Planning for Thunderbolt's Festival Uniforms: Rose (0438) 828 247

Canteen: Erica (0422) 054 475




